[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello and thank you for choosing to dine with us!

We do offer a variety of food items that are allergen free. We will always have at least 1 vegetarian or vegan option at every meal, and we don’t tend to use nuts in our items often, and if we do we make sure we label what kind of nut is in that item.

We have our fruit bar available at breakfast as well as a salad bar for lunch and dinner. 

We are not an allergen free kitchen as we do use the same equipment for everything, with it being washed between uses. We also share our kitchen with our bakery, so we are not a gluten free facility either. We do offer gluten free options at every meal as well, but we cannot guarantee 100% that there will be no cross contamination.

We kindly ask that you or your group member who has a dietary restriction talk to the staff members on duty to help you navigate the line. This allows the staff member to clarify what is safe and what to stay away from, and if our staff members are unsure, they can go to the kitchen to ask. If you or your group member with the allergen wants an item that is next to something they cannot have, we can get that item from the hotbox in the back before it has gone out on the line where the risk of cross contamination might be higher.

If you or a group member is uncomfortable with going through the dining room, we do allow you to bring your own food. We can help with storage if you do not have refrigerator access, but we ask that the food they bring is in a microwave safe container (microwaves are the only source of re-heating we do for food brought by guests) and labeled with their names, dates of their stay, and which meal they’d like the item to be had. This allows our staff to be able to get it quickly so you or your group member isn’t waiting a long time.

We are not able to answer any questions that pertain to carb counts. Most of our food items are homemade and we are unable to calculate the counts. If items are premade they do not always have this information on the outside of the boxes, so we do not know the counts in this case either. 

Please let us know if you have any more specific questions about allergens, and we will put you in touch with the appropriate person in our Foodservice Department.
